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MAIN UTILITIES STATEMENT  
 
Site surveys have been undertaken at the existing school premises and it is considered that there is 
insufficient capacity on the existing electricity utility service to serve the new building. The ‘old’ water 
service to the existing school is considered to be unsuitable to serve the new building. 
 
A new electrical utility connection is therefore proposed, together with a new dedicated water main 
taken direct from the existing metered supply at the site boundary.  
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